UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND
SCHOOL. OF MEDICINE
INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL MEDICINE
BALTIMORE., MARYLAND 21201

DIVISION OF EPIDEMIOLOGY AND BIOSTATISTICS
610 West Lombard Street

December 6, 1971

Dr. Richard Remington

Associate Dean

School of Public Health
University of Texas

Astrodome Station P.0O. Box 20186
Houston, Texas

Dear Dr. Remington:

Enclosed is a copy of the ECG Manual which has been used
in the Coronary Drug Project. Dr. Blackburn and I thought
that you and Dr. Labarthe might have an interest and suggestions
in line with your evaluation of needs for the Hypertension
Trial. I am personally very much interested in your nation-
wide Hypertension Trial. Someday I would like to visit you
in Houston.

With my best regards,
Sincerely yours,
Ay s \
\SATNA

Suketami Tominaga, M.D.
Assistant Professor

Enclosure
cc: Dr. Henry Blackburn

P.S. While I was in New Orleans on vacation last week, Punch
Miller died. His funeral is held today.



